
 

 

 

 

April/May 2013 

   Charity Number: 1099813 

FRONTLINE NEWS 

We welcome Lynn O’Brien onto the Frontline Team as an Enabler! Lynn is already a friendly and familiar face in 

the cafés. ‘Welcome aboard’ Lynn ! 

Funding - 

We have recently received funding from the Fitten Trust and Creative Plus. We have also received a number of 

personal and anonymous donations.  We are grateful to all of our funders as without them we could not run our 

many projects. 

YES! I'M GOING 'OVER THE 

TOP' FOR 'FRONTLINE  

BULGARIA'! 

I'm abseiling from the Affinity  

Water Tower, Harlow on 4th May. 

Not sure which will be worse...the 

climb up to the top or the 110ft drop! 

But I hope to raise lots of money towards much-needed 

children's wheelchairs, special equipment and many 

other needs in Bulgaria. 

I first ventured into Bulgaria in 2002 with 2 colleagues 

to set up a small sensory room. Ten years and 30 visits 

later, Frontline teams continue to visit regularly. We 

work with local organisations to support children and 

young adults with disabilities who have experienced the 

extreme deprivation of institutional life or who live at 

home with families that face considerable challenges. 

This year, in partnership with Friendship Church and 

the OT course at Ruse University, we are sending four  

qualified OT’s to Ruse, each on a 6-month placement, 

which will enable us to achieve so much more and real-

ly 'make a difference'. 
 

www.facebook.com/#!/groups/frontlinebulgarianews  

 
Please donate… Thank you so much for your        

support!!! 

With thanks to the Rotary Club of Harlow Tye 
who are organising the event :) 

Donating through JustGiving is simple, fast and totally 

secure. Your details are safe with JustGiving – they’ll 

never sell them on or send unwanted emails. Once you 

donate, they’ll send your money directly to the charity 

and make sure Gift Aid is reclaimed on every eligible 

donation by a UK taxpayer. So it’s the most  efficient 

way to donate - I raise more, whilst saving time and 

cutting costs for the charity. 

 
This is the link that takes you through to the JustGiving page 

http://t.co/FRGkPGecCz 

MAYORS CHARITY SKYDIVE!! 
 

Did you know that  our intrepid Jo Rayment will be    

flying through the air (Tandem Skydive) somewhere in 

Kent over the May Day Bank Holiday weekend in aid of 

the Brentwood Mayor’s chosen charities, one of which 

is Frontline (The Mayor, Councillor Ann Cole is jumping 

as well). There were going to be 3 of us doing the jump, 

namely Mary Hill and John Newman, but they have fall-

en (not literally) by the wayside. Please support Jo with 

your generous sponsorship for this brave, if not mad 

way, of raising money for charity @ 

www.frontlinepartnership.org  

I will be supporting her from the ground with my      

telephoto lens on my camera to catch that once in a 

lifetime ‘Moment in Time’, (let’s hope I catch, erm sorry 

mean photo her with a smile on her face).  

  

 

John Newman –  

Sponsorship Manager 

(sort of) 

Crown Café  
  

The cafés, which are held at Sawyers Church, 

have  re-opened after the Easter Break. 

We would love to see you at either of the cafés 

advertised below 
 

 

 

 
   Mondays at 12noon  

 

 

 
Wednesday from 10.30am –1.30pm 



If  you have any news that you would like us to feature 
on this page, please feel free to email us at... 

 enquiries@frontlinepartnership.org.  

 

Tuesday Club dates for your  

Diary for April/May 2013 
 

16th April 2013 

Tuesday Club re-opens 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm  

Easter Service 

with Pastor Peter Jordan 

 

23rd April 2013 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm  

 

30th April 2013 

‘On the Town’  

More information to follow 

 

————————– 

 

7th May 2013 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm 

 

14th May 2013 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm 

 

21st May 2013 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 7.30pm 

 

28th May 2013  

‘On the Town’ 

More information to follow 
 
 

—————————————————— 

 

 

 

 If you require any further  

information regarding the above please    

contact the Tuesday Club team on  

01277 233889 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Actability presents Younger Days, a new community show 

at Rhodes Theatre, Bishops Stortford on Thursday 25th 

April at 1pm. This show brings to life the memories of a 

group of older people employing the talents of a group of 

primary school children from Windhill Primary School. 

Having listened to peoples memories of their childhood in 

the 1930s and 40s we have created a script using film, 

music and sound  which will receive its first performance on 

25th April. This show is supported by the Mayor of Bishops 

Stortford and includes 4 generations of performers 

including members of the Actability Company. It promises 

to be a great afternoon .  

 

Tickets are £10 or £8 .  

Call Rhodes Box office on 01279-651746 for further  

information.  

 

 

 

 

POM POM DANCING & 

KEEP FIT 
 

NEW OPPORTUNITY GROUP HAVERING 
 

FOR PEOPLE WITH A DISABILITY 

 

COME ALONG AND TRY THIS NEW EXCITING GROUP 
 

AT – The Ingrebourne Centre, Gubbins Lane, 
Harold Wood RM3 OQA 

 
EVERY WEDNESDAY EVENING from 6.30PM - 8PM 

1 ½ Hour Session £3.00 per person wanting to participate 
 

MEN AND WOMEN INVITED TO JOIN 
 

GREAT EXERCISE FOR WHEELCHAIR USERS 
 

Refreshments included. 
 

Contact Joanne Metcalfe: 07912947953 


